
 

 

 

 Sunday 2nd January 2022 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Re: Return to School 
 
Following an update from the Government and the DfE, schools will return for the spring term as 
previously planned.  This is a massive relief to us all as we know that the best place for our children is 
learning at school. 
 
As you know, case numbers continue to increase and we will no doubt be affected by the virus in the 
short term.  We have plans in place just in case of staff shortages but I will let you know more details if 
and when issues arise. 
 
I would also like to remind you to test your child using a Lateral Flow Device (LFD) test before your child 
returns to school.  This is important to ensure the safety of the whole community.  If your child tests 
positive, you will need to get a PCR test. 
 
Finally, please ensure that if your child brought home school books over the holiday period, the books 
are brought back on Tuesday 4th January 2022 in readiness for lessons. 
 
I wish you and your family a happy New Year! 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
Julian Rakowski  
Headteacher 

 


